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Frome Valley School Council 

May 2016
School Council
· Two representatives from school council attended the DASP pupil voice conference.  As part of the conference they reminded the students of our campaign last year where we collected letters and messages from the 4000 students in DASP and presented them to Oliver Letwin MP in London.  Last year the children also took part in speeches at the Action Aid launch event in the houses of parliament.  We are very proud to say that DASP sent the largest number of messages about this campaign to our MPs out of the whole country and we feature in the official campaign video this year!
· School council are preparing for this year’s event which will be held at St. Mary’s Middle school.  They will be launching the campaign with an assembly and will be presented our messages and delivering a speech on at the conference event.

· School council are also planning and organising the helpers’ tea party to be held at the end of the summer term.

Eco Schools
· We passed our assessment and achieved Green Flag status!  To celebrate this, we are holding an Eco day 18th July which will culminate in the hoisting of the flag.  We would like to formally invite all governors to attend.

· The Eco team are still working on our action plan, and look at our targets for next year.  In order to keep the Green Flag, we will have another assessment in two year and must continue to show progress towards sustainability. 
